
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF MANGUM 

June 5, 2018 

 

The City of Mangum will be conducting a public hearing on June 5, 2018, at 

6:30 p.m. The public hearing will be held at the City Hall Annex Building, 131 N. 

Oklahoma Ave., Mangum, Oklahoma. 

 

ORDER OF BUSINESS 

1. PUBLIC HEARING. 

The City will hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed Fiscal Year 2019 budget. 

Summary of revenues and expenditures by department. 

Comments from Audience. 

  

2.  CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Duly filed and posted this 25th day of May, 2018 at 4:45 p.m., at City Hall Building 

201 N. Oklahoma Ave. and City Hall Annex 131 N. Oklahoma Ave, Mangum, 

Oklahoma. 

 

_______________________________ 

Billie Chilson, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


